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From: LARRY LOWELL <lnlowell@flash.net>
To: Tom Brechko <Tom.Brechko@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 5/11/2011 8:27:57 AM
Subject: Re: Use on Review for Sherrill Hill Commercial - Revised Site Plan

Tom,

the feedback from the Homeowners are two concerns:

(a) Placement of the dumpster on the west side of Academy Sports is poor for noise.

(b) There are major water drainage concerns now which will get worse with the construction of the 
building and the parking lot.  Several of the homeowners are experiencing lots of water on their property 
and some water in their home.

Larry Lowell, 7 Oaks Chair

I have a call into Cannon and Cannon, but no reply yet.

--- On Thu, 5/5/11, Tom Brechko <Tom.Brechko@knoxmpc.org> wrote:

From: Tom Brechko <Tom.Brechko@knoxmpc.org>
Subject: Use on Review for Sherrill Hill Commercial - Revised Site Plan
To: lnlowell@flash.net
Date: Thursday, May 5, 2011, 2:22 PM

Larry,

I have a set of the revised site plan documents for the use on reiview
application for Sherrill Hill, Item # 33 (Hughes Commercial Properties)
on the Planning Commission's May 12, 2011 agenda.  These are revisions
to the documents you picked up last month  for file # 5-C-11-UR.  You
can pick them up at any time at the front desk.
You can pick them up at the front desk.

There is also a copy of the proposed master sign plan application for
Sherrill Hill.  Use on review application 6-E-11-UR under the name
Kingston Pike, LLC.  This will be considered at the June 9, 2011
meeting.

Tom


